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Anne Crump

Subject: FW: KALO-TV 38 Honolulu

 
 

 
 
On Mon, Apr 1, 2019 at 1:41 PM Carson, John <John.Carson16@t-mobile.com> wrote: 

Hi Gary, 

  

We have discussed this with as a team and as I had thought, you have our forbearance to complete by the 30th 
or sooner. I am wishing you good luck on the transmitter delivery.  

  

Thank you,  

  

John Carson  

Senior Project Manager – Spectrum Management 

   

10 Inverness Center Parkway Suite 550 I Birmingham, AL. 35242   
 Ph 205-789-6724   John.Carson16@t-mobile.com 
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From: Gary Stigall <gary@signalwiz.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2019 10:13 AM 
To: Carson, John <John.Carson16@T-Mobile.com> 
Subject: Re: KALO-TV 38 Honolulu 

  

Thank you, John.  
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I see you've included the address where we can send cookies.  

  

Gary  

  

  

On Mon, Apr 1, 2019 at 8:09 AM Carson, John <John.Carson16@t-mobile.com> wrote: 

Good Morning Gary, 

  

Thank you for the e-mail follow up. At this time we are not necessarily opposed to the delay of a few weeks 
for your channel 38. We will be discussing this later today in a scheduled meeting to get the full teams 
understanding of the issue and I or someone from our team will get back with you.  

  

Thank you,   

  

John Carson  

Senior Project Manager – Spectrum Management 

   

10 Inverness Center Parkway Suite 550 I Birmingham, AL. 35242   
 Ph 205-789-6724   John.Carson16@t-mobile.com 
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From: Gary Stigall <gary@signalwiz.com>  
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2019 3:36 PM 
To: Carson, John <John.Carson16@T-Mobile.com> 
Subject: KALO-TV 38 Honolulu 

  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 
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John,  

  

Thanks for taking my call Friday afternoon, vacation and all.  

  

Recapping what we discussed on the phone for the record, I am the technical representative for KALO-TV in 
Honolulu. The station seems to be in a time crunch trying to meet the April 12, 2019 due date to move from 
channel 38 to 18 as required by terms of the FCC 600 MHz spectrum auction. This is due to a combination of 
a tower/antenna partnership that failed to progress and a subsequent late transmitter order. We have an FCC-
granted Special Temporary Authority to remain on our current/interim site on channel 18, but not yet FCC 
approval yet to extend our repack Construction Permit.  

  

Our interim broadband antenna is in place and a new transmitter was ordered 6 weeks ago, but it has not yet 
arrived.  

  

We're asking for your forbearance in allowing us to occupy channel 38 in the Honolulu metro market until 
April 30, 2019 if needed to receive, test, and switch our transmission to channel 18.  

Thank you, 

  

Gary Stigall, CPBE 

Signal Wiz  
Broadcast Technical Services 

6822 Fisk Avenue · San Diego, CA 92122 

858-349-9191 

CA C-7 Contractor Lic. 974027 

www.signalwiz.com 

  

 


